
Nar-Anon has Moved! 
As of July 5, we will be meeting at: 

Our Lady of the Springs Catholic Church 
4047 NE 21st Street, Ocala 

 

Meetings will continue to be on Tuesdays 

6:30pm for newcomers 

7pm for group 

They will be held in the Education Building  

(the building marked by a star) 
There are two entrances to the church marked by arrows.
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